Dear Parents and Guardians of PV students in grades 6-11

The annual College Credit Plus (CCP) information night for Pymatuning Valley Local School district will be held on Thursday February 12th, 2026 in the PVHS auditorium.  

[bookmark: _GoBack]Any student interested in taking collegiate coursework for the first time starting in the summer of 2026 through the Fall and spring of next school year MUST attend one of these information sessions with a parent or guardian.

Students currently taking CCP coursework do not have to attend.  They will simply need to complete a continuation form that will be sent to them in their KSU emails.  Students who have previously taken CCP courses but are not doing so this semester, do not have to attend the information session, but must re-apply as a returning student if they wish to take CCP coursework next school year.

The meeting will be from 5:30-7:00.  Please check in at the main office and then you will proceed to the auditorium.

Please email Mr. Brown at scott.brown@pvschools.org if you have any questions about this information session.
